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Fai bene Collection 
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RR15_1

Oversized stretch 
cotton jersey t-shirt 
with hand-embroidery                                     
Wool skirt-pants with 
screen-printed patterns                                                          
Leather fingerless gloves 
with hand-embroidery

RR15_2

Oversized stretch cotton 
jersey t-shirt with 
screen-printed patterns 
Merino wool leggings with 
hand-embroidery
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RR15_3

Oversized stretch cotton 
jersey t-shirt with 
screen-printed patterns 
and hand-embroidery
Wool skirt-pants with 
screen-printed patterns                                                            
Leather fingerless gloves 
with hand-embroidery
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RR15_4

Asymmetrical stretch silk 
t-shirt with 
hand-embroidery
Merino wool leggings with 
hand-embroidery

RR15_5

Asymmetrical stretch silk 
t-shirt with 
hand-embroidery
Wool skirt-pants with 
screen-printed patterns 
Leather hat with linen 
canvas lining
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RR15_6

Asymmetrical stretch silk 
t-shirt with 
hand-embroidery
Wool skirt-pants with 
screen-printed patterns
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RR15_7

Cotton jersey t-shirt with 
hand-embroidered linen 
canvas panel
Wool skirt-pants with 
screen-printed patterns 

RR15_8

Cotton jersey t-shirt with 
hand-embroidered linen 
canvas panel
Wool skirt-pants with 
screen-printed patterns 
Screen-printed Merino 
wool maxi scarf 
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RR15_9

Cotton jersey t-shirt with 
hand-embroidered linen 
canvas panel
Wool skirt-pants with 
screen-printed patterns 
with hand-embroidery
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RR15_10

Double-sided top in wool 
and linen canvas with 
hand-embroidery
Wool skirt-pants with 
screen-printed patterns 
Leather belt

RR15_11

Double-sided top in wool 
and linen canvas with 
hand-embroidery
Merino wool leggings with 
hand-embroidery
Leather fingerless gloves
with hand-embroidery
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RR15_12

Double-sided top in wool 
and linen canvas with 
hand-embroidery
Wool skirt-pants with 
screen-printed patterns 
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RR15_13

Screen-printed cotton 
jersey sweatshirt 
Wool skirt-pants with 
screen-printed patterns 

RR15_14

Cotton jersey sweatshirt 
with screen-printed 
patterns and 
hand-embroidery
Merino wool leggings with 
hand-embroidery
Leather and linen canvas 
bag with hand-embroidery 
(limited edition)
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RR15_15

Cotton jersey sweatshirt 
with screen-printed 
patterns and 
hand-embroidery
Merino wool leggings with 
hand-embroidery
Leather fingerless gloves 
with hand-embroidery
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RR15_16

Asymmetrical stretch silk 
t-shirt with 
hand-embroidery
Wool skirt-pants with 
screen-printed patterns 
Leather and linen canvas 
bag with hand-embroidery 
(limited edition)

RR15_17

Asymmetrical stretch silk 
t-shirt with 
hand-embroidery
Wool skirt-pants with 
screen-printed patterns 
Leather and linen canvas 
bag with hand-embroidery 
(limited edition)
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RR15_18

Hand-embroidered linen 
canvas-paneled wool top 
(limited edition)
Wool skirt-pants with 
screen-printed patterns 
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info@rruna.com
www.rruna.com


